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Waterside Suite, Clickimin Leisure complex
16th January 2020 – 7pm
Present:
Committee, Team Reps & Apologies
Andrea Ross (Kinetics); Debbie Irvine (Whalsay); Danielle Johnson (Challengers); Aimee Budge (Ness); Anne Marie Robinson (Scallywags); Amber Morrison (Yell); Catherine Irvine (Da McEwans); Beth Mouat (Loungers); Leah Henry (Mishaps); Kirsti Leask (Tullochs/AHS); Victoria Duthie (Tullochs); Dawn Manson (Kiwis); Charlotte Slater (Delting); Alison Anderson (Dutch Courage); Kayti Jeromson (Filsket) and Chloe Howarth (All Sorts). 
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Apologies – Kelsea Blades (Ness Hotshots), Linda Thomson (Unst)
1. Welcome (KL)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Kirsti thanked those who attended the meeting and although there had been a few apologies, on the whole a good turn-out. She stated that this was a new meeting that we decided to include in our netball league calendar during the AGM, with the idea that we could pass on any mid-season information, give some reminders to ensure the continuation of the smooth running of our leagues. 

2. Minutes from Previous AGM meeting
The AGM meeting minutes are to be shared on the Shetland
Netball Website. The ideas and issues raised at the AGM formed
most of this meeting agenda. 

3. Game Cancellations and Weather Rules (KJ)
Let Kayti know as quick as possible, deadline 12noon on the day
of the game. If you know earlier, then let Kayti know asap.
Cancellations are for extreme circumstances - weather warnings
from Met Office; Inter Island Ferry suspension/stopped or high risk
of teams not getting back to island. Games would get
rescheduled to end of fixture lists. 

Furthermore, Kayti would appreciate if she can decide if other
games can change times due to a cancellation as sometimes it’s
not feasible - umpires / hall caretakers have to be taken into
consideration. Forfeit fee for the team who cancels still stands. 

4. Umpiring reminders (BM)

Beth reminded everyone that if teams can’t find an umpire for
their slot, don’t just put a post on FB and expect it’s covered - try to
approach teams who aren’t playing, there is also an umpire email
list that can be contacted. 

For any teams who need more umpiring support shadowing is
available. Somebody can run the line with you or give you
feedback - contact Beth or Louise for any more information. 

For qualified umpires - Beth & Louise would like to support folk who
are wanting more assistance with discipline rules (cautioning etc.)
for B level umpires. This is to ensure for consistency across the
leagues. 

Sanna is looking into getting qualification courses (C Qualification)
up here again. If folk want to go on courses Beth/Louise can offer
support/handbooks/feedback/help. 

Beth has run 3 umpiring sessions this year - opening, beginners and “fun night” and they have been a success. If teams want sessions on particular areas - contact etc. then let Beth/Louise know as smaller group sessions can be arranged. 

Kirsti reminded everyone that our affiliation fees pay for Netball Scotland to deliver opportunities for us to develop certain areas. So ,if we see anything advertised on Netball Scotland’s website that you would like to work on/develop then to let Kirsti know as this is something which could be arranged. Kirsti reminded that all the committee is here for questions on umpiring but Beth is the main point of contact. 

5. Report Reminders and Website (LT/CS)
Generally good but a reminder about getting reports in on time as she has had to chase up a few times particularly for POM so remember to include this is the reports.
Also please make sure that reports are be complete and not written in bullet points, Linda has had to spend time editing. Reports should be completed and spell checked for her, her job is to purely collate and send to ST. Sometimes writing reports on a phone can mean they are short so make sure there is adequate detail in your team reports this is only decent for your own team and the opposition (so much football in the paper lets make our netball reports good!!!)
6. Fees/Money (KB)
Kelsea cannot attend tonight due to work. The raffle took in over £4407.90 but there are deductions from the printing, licence cash prize and the sonos speaker. So around £3900 in total was an estimate for that. 
All pre-season fees have been paid so thank you for that as this has allowed us to pay invoices. 
Following on from Kayti - Kelsea suggested that she may have to increase post-Christmas fees from £25 - £28 this is due to weather cancellations that have taken place.  But it will also be dependent on how many more cancellations there are. There have been a few windy Wednesday evening so lets hope for no more. 
7. Intercounty/Scottish Cup update (VRD)
Intercounty is 21st March - 2 umpires organised to come up but need to arrange travel. 1 more Intercounty trial - Sunday 19th January 3.30pm-5.30pm at Clickimin. Thereafter, Sundays and Tuesdays training for Intercounty. Teamore organised for the Intercounty night out. Scottish Cup 8th February, team has been selected. 

8. EOSD/Raffle update (CH)
Chloe has spoken to the Legion/Wheel and Shetland Hotel. Food arranged to be at The Shetland Wheel or Legion. Chloe to look into staying at the venue for the whole night. Perhaps games and a DJ were suggested? Chloe to confirm this. 

9. AOCB
Andrea raised the point that league tables weren’t maybe clear and teams may have folded/gotten players from other teams if it had been more clear. It would be good if teams would have to confirm if they are going to play for the next league or any movement within teams. Katie agreed and said that games have to start in December. 
Kirsti suggested that perhaps a “bank” of players would work if teams were struggling to field. But this would be really difficult to manage. 
Kayti stated that the committee may have to consider “capping” the amount of teams which play in the leagues as 20 teams (this year) has been easier than last year (21 teams). 
Beth suggested we might need to try to support the junior teams to umpire comfortably. Hotfooters have been supported by Kirsti and Sanna but perhaps AHS too. 

10. Meeting Closed (KL)
Thank you for attending – committee is always here for any concerns/queries.  There are people in charge of certain aspects of the running of senior netball – however, if you contact anyone in the committee they can point you in the right direction with regards to your querie.  See you all at the AGM in August.
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